
 
 
 
 
 
 
Campus Planning Committee 
Meeting Notes 
 
Meeting Date: November 26, 2024 
 
Members Present: Michael Flatte, Kyle Frank, Bryan Garter, David Hensley, 

Corey Landstrom, Nina Osborne, Dusty Persinger, Scott Spak, 
Carissa Vogel, Michelle Voss 

  
Others: Shawn Albaugh Kleppe, Joe Bilotta, Maria Bruno,  

Crystal Holowell, Mike Kearns, Rod Lehnertz, Victor Ritter, 
Adele Vanarsdale, Chet Wieland 

 

Staff Council 
Maria Bruno, representing our Staff Council, surveyed committee members of what 
experience and knowledge base would they recommend representing this 
committee. 
 
Parking Lots and Ramps – Dental Parking Ramp 
Conceptual designs for the Dental Parking Ramp (NKA: Arena Parking Ramp) were 
presented. 
 
This five-level structure, with the first level designed as a walkout, will be located 
between Carver Hawkeye Arena and the Dental Science Building in the location of 
the northeast section of the Dental Science Building parking lot.  This facility will be 
approximately 10-12 feet higher than the Dental Science Building.  The entrance of 
the ramp will be off Newton Road.  The façade will include mesh cladding allowing 
for views in and out and revealing illumination at night; curtain walls at the east 
and west walls; and kinetic features on the southside that move with the air current; 
and the stairwells will be glass. These design features were drawn from existing 
area structures. 
 
Discussion included parking spaces lost or gained by this project, use by staff 
permit holders, the accommodation of additional levels, changes to pedestrian 
traffic in this area and display of UIHC or UI branding. 
 
Committee members supported this project as presented.  
 
Gymnastics and Spirit Squad Building Renaming 
Rod Lehnertz brought a facility renaming to CPC as part of the named building 
process. The facility being built to accommodate the Gymnastics and Spirit Squad 
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is intended to be named the “Nagle-Duda Gymnastics and Spirit Squad Training 
Facility pending approval by the Board of Regents at the January 14, 2025, session. 
 
Planning Process Review 
A review of the campus Planning Process was shared with new and returning 
members of the Campus Planning Committee. 


